
Scrutiny Office | States Greffe | Morier House | St Helier | Jersey | JE1 1DD 
Tel: 01534 441080 | Fax: 01534 441077 | email: scrutiny@gov.je 

 

 

States Greffe 
 
 
 
Deputy Moz Scott 
Chair, Economic and International Affairs Scrutiny Panel  
 
BY EMAIL 
 
11th May 2023 
 

Health and Social Security Panel  
 

Medicinal Cannabis 
 
 
Dear Deputy Scott, 
 
Following the Panel’s meeting on 11th May, it has agreed to develop a number of questions 
to ask the Minister for Health and Social Security regarding the regulation and licencing of 
medicinal cannabis. The Panel is due to receive the Minister for a Quarterly Hearing on 8th 
June so, as a starting point, questions will be included on the question plan in relation to this 
topic. 
 
If there are any areas of questioning the EIA Panel would like us to ask of the Health and 
Social Services Minister, the Panel is happy to consider these whilst we are developing our 
question plan over the next couple of weeks.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Deputy Rob Ward 
Chair, Health and Social Security Scrutiny Panel 

 
 
 


